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3 October 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki received a courtesy call from Mr. 

Johannes !Gawaxab, the Governor of the Bank of Namibia. Ambassador Nishimaki and 

Mr. !Gawaxab exchanged views on the economic situation in Namibia. In addition, 

Ambassador Nishimaki explained Japan's development cooperation in Namibia. 
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